
February 5, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

Mr. Killip, 

I am writing to ask that the UTC approves PSE’s tariff extension request. I am a PSE customer and believe 
that this request is in the best interest of all on PSE’s grid. And the value of solar study that PSE and 
other parties involved with solar want to do will provide the accurate data needed to determine the 
most fair and equitable rate for net metered solar, without the bias that was obvious in the recent, very 
incomplete study funded by some utilities. 

Rooftop solar is an important piece in the complex picture of how Washington will meet its clean energy 
goals. And I applaud that PSE is taking a progressive approach by working with the solar industry, and 
supporting their customers’ right to generate their own power and receive fair compensation that takes 
into account the full benefits their private investment gives to others on the grid.  

I respectfully urge you to approve this tariff request. 

John Cassinerio 
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